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The dune restoration project is on pace with the contractor 
wrapping up “Phase 1” of the project in 
April.  Approximately 150/200 truck-loads of beach-
compatible sand are being deposited daily at each staging 
location – Jungle Hunt Park & Varn Park.  15 ATV crawlers are 
transporting the sand on the beach and back-filling the 



dunes.  Please remember, Phase 1 represents 70,000 plus 
cubic yards of sand which is only 1/3 of what was lost in 
Hurricane Matthew. 

  

Progress updates will be provided at the Hammock Dunes 
Annual Meeting on March 27, 2017 at 10am in the Hammock 
Dunes Club.  Additionally, we will post a video of the 
progress on www.hammockdunes.com next week! 

  

Lastly, there have been several report of Hammock Dunes 
owners (or their guests) jumping over the dunes down to the 
beach.  Please be advised the Hammock Dunes Beach is 
CLOSED.  All reports of people crossing the dunes should be 
reported to the main gate house immediately – 386-446-
6234.  Owners or their guests that cross the dune will be 
reported to the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office! 

  
  

More updates to follow! 

  
  

Thank you! 

  
  

Hammock Dunes Owners’ Association 

  
 

  

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=1068732616&msgid=4986954&act=7IPY&c=15255&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hammockdunes.com%2F

